
Description of “Positive Greetings at the Door” Intervention 

 

One intervention to increase students’ sense of belonging at school that has evidence of positive 
effects for middle school students involves “positive greetings at the door.”1   In this 
intervention, teachers greet students by name at the door of the classroom each day as they enter.  
Teachers give encouraging guidance to students designed to reinforce positive behaviors around 
getting ready to work in class.  The intervention was found to have a positive effect on the 
amount of time that students were academically engaged during the class period.  It was also 
found to reduce the number of disruptive behaviors.  Teachers reported that it was feasible to 
implement and that they were supportive of continuing it. 
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